
RE DA2020/1222

Dear Council
I am writing to express my strong support for the redevelopment of the backpackers to a residential property.

Not only is the design very sympathetic with the street scape and includes off-street parking reducing congestion 
on the street, transforming it to a single residence will be beneficial for the entire street. The backpackers are 
often noisy, especially late at night and take up valuable residential parking spaces.

To have a well=designed single residence as opposed to a backpackers will benefit the entire neighbourhood.

Regards
Nadine Cattell
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